
 

 

 

27 September, 2013 

 

Re: Training for African Anglophone Ombudsman Organisations, Dar-es-Salaam from 2 – 4 

January, 2014 

 

Dear colleague,  

 

A three-day training for investigation officers from African Ombudsman Organisations  will take place 

in Dar-es-Salaam Tanzania from 2
nd 
– 4

th
 January, 2014. The event will be hosted by the Tanzanian 

IOI member institution (Commission for Human Rights and Good Governance) in cooperation with the 

IOI and the African Ombudsman Association (AOMA).  

 

The training will be conducted by renowned trainers from the University of Dar-es-Salaam and the 

Tanzania High Court who have enough knowledge and experience in ombudsman work and 

administrative justice complaints handling. It will be held in English and consists of a total of nine 

sessions on Ombudsman’s role, the rule of law, accountability, good investigation practice, and use of 

systemic investigation to bring about transparency in governments. For more details on the 

programme as well as organisational matters, please see the information below. 

 

The training will be provided free of charge but travel and accommodation costs will be borne by the 

participants themselves. For the smooth organisation and efficient planning of the event, the 

nomination letter is sent and we request you to register by 20
th
 December, 2013.  

 

Should you have any further questions regarding the training event, please do not hesitate to contact 

the Commission for Human Rights and Good Governance Executive Secretary through e-mail 

address mary.massay@chragg.go.tz, chragg@chragg.go.tz,  the Administrative Justice Department 

Director through e-mail address fatuma.muya@chragg.go.tz or  Principal Investigation Officer 

vincent.mbombo@chragg.go.tz .  

 

The organizers wish you a successful training workshop and enjoyable stay in Dar-es-Salaam.  
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